
Los Angeles County Public Works manages a flood 
control system with dams, debris basins and other 
infrastructure throughout the County. During winter 
months, storms carry dirt and other organic material 
from undeveloped hillsides into our debris basins 
and reservoirs. Over the next several weeks, Public 
Works will transport rocks, dirt, and mud out of debris 
basins into the Dunsmuir Sediment Placement Site in 
Glendale and other locations. 

What to Expect
•	� Sediment hauling is scheduled throughout the 

current storm season.

•	� Work will take place Monday through Friday from 
7a.m. to 5 p.m., with work on weekends limited 
to critical operations necessary to provide flood 
protection in the event of substantial storm 
events.

Commitment to Community
•	� LA County Public Works will oversee the 

operation to ensure safety, efficiency, and 
cleanliness. Hauling activities will observe all 
traffic and safety laws. 

Parking 
•	� Please do not park vehicles or store materials  

on streets near the sediment placement site.  
“No Parking” signage (if necessary) will be posted 
48 hours in advance of maintenance activities.

For questions regarding this project, please call 
(800) 675-4357.

For more information on flood control 
activities and this project, please visit 
our webpage at lacounty.pw/sediment 
or scan the QR code.
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